
 

 
Prince George County Public Schools Student Registration 

 
Prince George County Public Schools will open for the 2020-21 school year on 
September 8, 2020. Parents/guardians are encouraged to call and schedule an 
appointment this summer at the school the child will be attending. Please access the 
district website at ​http://pgs.k12.va.us​ and go to the icon: ​Schools ​for the address and 
phone information of each school.  
 
Registration for each student will take approximately 1 to 1.5 hours depending upon 
completion and review of documents.  
 
Appointments are limited and fill very quickly; we encourage you to call early to 
schedule an appointment.  
 
***If your child receives special services (IEP, 504, and/or health plan, etc.), please bring 

a copy of the paperwork with you to your registration appointment.*** 
 
The school district ​will not​ schedule any student registrations on ​August 31, or 
September 1, 2, 3, 4 or September 8, 2020​. Instead, student registrations will resume 
by appointment only beginning September 9, 2020.  
 
Thank you! 
 
Lisa Pennycuff Ed.D. 
Superintendent 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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